
From: Tom Ferrie <tomferrie@btinternet.com>  
Sent: Sunday, April 21, 2024 8:07 AM 
To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Anonymous submission-The Victoria Tottenham  
  
Hi there, 
  
Please can you withhold my personal details when you publish everyones comments. 
  
I live next door to the Victoria pub. I would not support an extension of the licensing 
hours for Friday night. For a small residential street we already have a lot of noise and 
disruption from match day’s and the increase in other live events at the stadium. 
Additional licensing hours will only add to the this- particularly the noise of people 
leaving the pub intoxicated late at night. All though glasses aren’t allowed outside after 
10 or 11pm on Saturdays, some customers still  congregate and smoke on the 
pavement at the front of the pub, which can become very noisy and difficult to sleep. 
  
thanks Tom Ferrie, 31 St Andrews Court, 1 Scotland Green 
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